[bookmark: _GoBack]Shelburne Is Partnering with Revise Energy to Provide Home Energy Savings to Residents

May 10, 2023

The Town of Shelburne is participating in the Community First Partnership offered by the Sponsors of Mass Save®. We are working with Mass Save Sponsor, Eversource, to provide cost-saving home energy efficiency solutions to residents and small businesses in our community.
If you find that your home or small business is too cold in the winter or too hot in the summer and you want to contribute to our community's green efforts, these programs can help.
Shelburne has partnered with Revise, a local Home Performance Contractor and Mass Save partner, to streamline the process for receiving a no-cost Home Energy Assessment and recommended weatherization work.  To learn more, explore the incentives at 
https://www.masssave.com/shelburne
Then call (800) 885-7283 to schedule an appointment with Revise or visit : https://www.callrevise.com/shelburne-saves/.

Additionally, watch for and welcome Revise staff members who will be in town, going door-to-door, and setting up a table at local businesses and events. They will be available to chat with residents.

If you prefer to discuss these opportunities with a local contact, Cynthia Boettner, a Shelburne resident, has been hired by the Shelburne Energy Committee as the Energy Efficiency Advocate. She can assist residents in navigating the Mass Save programs. You can reach Cynthia at 413-324-5034 or via email at energy@townofshelburnema.gov.



